
Please Please Please oppose HB 2004A.     
 
I own 2 small rentals in Depoe Bay and do not want any government interference in 
managing my properties.   If HB2004A passes I will sell my properties and you will have 
2 less rentals. 
 
--  
Debbie Alexander Davilla 
PO Box 869 
Depoe Bay, OR 97341 
541-921-0119  Direct 
 


